
ST. VINCENTS INTERACTIVE BULLETIN BOARD 
  

What is the Interactive Bulletin Board? The Interactive Bulletin Board was an idea 
hatched during the Strategic Planning meetings with John Ferrone. The Interactive 
Bulletin Board is a place to post interests and hobbies meant to help St. Vincent’s 
parishioners with the same interests, get to know each other. The Interactive Bulle-
tin Board is located in the front hallway at church. 

Who is eligible to post? Regular attendees of St. Vincent de Paul Parish are eligible to 
post on the Interactive Bulletin Board. 

Content suitable for posting: Examples of activities and interests are: biking, a Bible 
study, preparing for a half marathon, a once-a-month coffee group, a morning walk-
ing group, a book club, a prayer group, a plant exchange, etc. Pretty much anything 
you’re interested in, someone else you don’t yet know from St. Vincent’s, may have 
a similar interest! 

How to post: Email your activity/interest to interactivebulletinboard@gmail.com. We will 
create a poster for you, email it to you so you can look it over and make certain eve-
rything looks great/correct, then we will post it on the Interactive Bulletin Board in 
the front hallway of church for you. Posters will remain on the Interactive Bulletin 
Board for three weeks.  

What information to include in my email: When you email an activity 
to interactivebulletinboard@gmail.com please include the following information: 

 —a description of your interest/activity/event 

 —the date(s)/day of the week/day of the month you plan to do the activity OR if the 
    date will be decided by the group 

 —your name 

 —contact information including *email and phone number 

*Please indicate your preferred way for fellow parishioners to contact you 
(phone, text, email) 

Then What? Other parishioners with the same interest will contact you. Your new group 
can take it from there! 

What else? As other parishioners contact you and you prepare to meet, we ask that you 
are mindful of social distancing guidelines.  

Keep Checking Back! Remember, activities rotate every three weeks, so take a look at 
the Interactive Bulletin Board frequently to see if a fellow parishioner has posted an 
activity you’re interested in! 
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Saturday, October 3 
 

Our 2nd Annual CORN-HOLY Tournament is  less than a month away!! We are now accepting 
business & family sponsorships, as well as team registrations!! To download the team regis-

tration form, click on this link:  https://bit.ly/3lvXlxb 

If you are interested in a 
business sponsorship 

and have not been con-
tacted, please contact  

 

Nicki Wintz  
(nickiwintz@yahoo.com)  

 

or Kathy Summa         
(the6summas@gmail.com)  

for more details.  
 

We Appreciate 
Your Support!  

Thank You! 

Firehawks Raffle 
Firehawk Raffle tickets for 2020-2021 school year are now on sale.  

Please contact a St Vincent de Paul Student for tickets or find forms for 

tickets in the Narthex and on the Church or School Website.  We ask 

that you return your form to the Church or School on/before Sept 15th.  

The new Raffle tickets will start in October.   

Tickets are $60 for the full year.  This is a split the pot raffle so ½ the proceeds go back to all who enter and the 

other ½ goes to help the Parish and School.  We pick new winners each month and even if you have won in the 

past your name gets put back in.  You could win 1 time, 3 times or none.  

   1 winner - $120 

   2 winners - $75 

   2 winners - $50 

   1 winner - $30 

   4 winners - $25 

Prizes will be established after all tickets are purchased.  For questions or more infor-

mation please contact Jamie Hackbart at 402-641-2450 or jamiehackbart@yahoo.com.   
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